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The West Virginia Loggers Council and the Associated Contract Loggers and 

Truckers of Minnesota Join the American Loggers Council 
 

Two more state associations join the national ranks of the ALC 
 

Incoming President Richard Schwab is pleased to announce that two more 
State Logging Association have chosen to join the membership of the American 
Loggers Council. 

The West Virginia Loggers Council and the Associated Contract Loggers and 
Truckers of Minnesota were both voted full membership privileges at the recently 
held Fall Board of Directors meeting on September 26, 2015 in Eureka, California.  

The newly formed West Virginia Loggers Council is under the umbrella of the 
West Virginia Forestry Association directed by Frank Stewart, and the Associated 
Contract Loggers and Truckers of Minnesota is an independent Logging and 
Trucking organization with Scott Dane serving as their Executive Director. 

Richard stated that “this is the first time in several years that we have had the 
opportunity to welcome another organization into our membership.  Both 
organizations have already appointed members to serve on the ALC Board of 
Directors and we look forward to their insight and knowledge that they ring to the 
table.” 

Membership into the American Loggers Council is held exclusively by loggers 
with opportunities for ALC sponsors have input into many of the committee 
discussions. 

  
About American Loggers Council  
The American Loggers Council is a non-profit 501(c)(6) organization representing 
timber harvesting professionals in 32 states.  For more information contact the 
American Loggers Council office at 409-625-0206 or visit their website at 
www.amloggers.com.   
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